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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Democratic Republic of São-Tomé and Príncipe 
Thank you, Madam President,
Ethiopia welcomes the delegation of Sao Tome to the UPR Working Group and thanks it for the presentation of its national report. 
We would like to appreciate Sao Tome’s acceptance of 144 out of 146 recommendations from the second cycle review. We welcome Sao Tome’s decision to ratify regional human rights instruments such as the African Charter on the Rights and Welfare of the Child, the African Charter on Democracy, Election and Governance, and the Maputo Protocol. 
We would also like to commend the special attention accorded to the protection of persons with disabilities with a delineated strategic objective.  
In a constructive spirit, Ethiopia recommends Sao Tome:

1. To continue its engagement with the international community to realize endeavours of extreme poverty alleviation and; 
2. Enhance its social protection scheme with a particular focus on people in the most vulnerable situations. 
Ethiopia wishes Sao Tome a successful review. 

I thank you Madam President 

